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October 29, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are pleased to announce the following presentation being held at Franklin Township School: 
 

Topic:​​            Hunterdon County Vocational School District Information Presentation 
                                   8th Grade High School Transition Presentation 
 

Presenters:​​    Nicole Craven, Marketing Coordinator 
                                   Tanya Nalesnik, Assistant Business Administrator 
                                   Hunterdon County Vocational School District 
 
            Date:​​              Tuesday, November 6, 2018 
  
            Time:             ​​6:00 p.m. 
 
            Location:​​      FTS Library 
 
Ms. Craven and Ms. Nalesnik will provide parents with information about the academy programs offered 
to students for their freshman year in high school.  They will discuss each academy and share further 
particulars about each program.  In addition, they will inform parents of important due dates, the 
application process and the requirements for acceptance into the academies.  
 
Following this presentation, information will be provided regarding the 8th grade students’ scheduling 
process to high school.  Academic options, classes, electives and extra-curriculars will also be 
discussed.  
 
The district highly encourages each parent to attend this presentation. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the School Counselor, Ms. Karin Stumpf, at 908-735-7929 ext. 316 or 
kstumpf@ftschool.org​.  
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Karin Stumpf 
Ms. Karin Stumpf 
School Counselor 
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